
 
 

 

Maxwell Duncan 

Northern Beaches Council 

1st May 2025 

RFI – North Harbour Marina DA2024/1216 

Dear Maxwell, 

 

We refer to the letter from Transport fo NSW dated 15th April 2025. We have reviewed the letter and have amended 
the swing mooring plan to reflect the position of Transport for NSW that no private swing moorings are to be 
relocated. On this basis please find attached Drawing No. 6318-02/M. 

 

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss on 0408 369 369 or via 
email ned@addenbrooke.com.au. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Ned O’Neil 

Director – North Harbour Marina Pty Ltd 

Ned O'Neil


